
From:
To: Heckington Fen Solar
Subject: Your views on the Application for the Heckington Fen Solar Park
Date: 24 February 2023 15:01:12

Dear Ben,
 
Thank you for consulting NCC on the above, we have no comments at make at this stage.
 
Regards
 
Nina
Principal Planner (Policy)
Place, Nottinghamshire County Council
County Hall
West Bridgford
NG2 7QP
 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal information is kept confidential and
safe – for more details see https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify he sender
immediately by replying to he email, and then delete it without making copies or using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be
aware hat, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a
request. 

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check
before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses. 
You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy 
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